
On Jan 22, 2018, at 6:40 PM, "simoliunass@netscape.net" <simoliunass@netscape.net> wrote: 

Detroit Wastewater Treatment Plant discharges great amounts of organochlorines to Detroit River. The 
presence of organochlorines in water has remained at dramatically high levels for quite many years in 
Detroit River. Organochlorines pose a real danger. Those who eat contaminated fish - especially 
subsistence population, women of childbearing age, and children - are at risk. Organochlorines are potent 
neurotoxins and at very low levels can cause subtle but permanent damage to the brain and to the central 
nervous system. They are also carcinogenic to humans and wildlife. Saulius Simoliunas 
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